
 
 

DROP OFF ZONE 

The main purpose is for buses transporting children.  The drop off can be used by 

parents to drop off those students who can independently get out of the car and 

off to school.  If your child needs assistance; i.e. needs door opened and 

backpack put on, your child is not ready for this drop off zone.   

This is not a parking area 

• Entry to the drop off area will be from West Belt end and 
exited from the Kinley Street end.  Arrows indicate the 
direction of traffic.   

• A little rule to always remember Drive Left in - Drive Left out. 

• Drivers must not leave their vehicles and must park in the 
designated drop off zone 

• Please move as far forward as you can to allow other vehicles to have access 

• Children must leave the vehicle from the passenger side of the car onto the 
walk way not onto the road 

 

Drivers will need to be courteous when entering and leaving the area taking 

extreme care watching for foot traffic. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  The drop off 

zone is not a thoroughfare into the 

school for pedestrians.  The Drop 

off closes at 8.50am in time for 

learning. 

 

 


